
 

Seven Letters to the Church: A new study resource for 

Anti-Slavery Week 

  

On 16 October we are launching a new bible study resource based on John's 

Seven Letters to the churches. John wrote his letters at a time of great anxiety 

and uncertainty.  

 

You are invited to receive these letters and respond in prayer, meditation and 

action. You can study the letters over the course of one week – you may wish to 

study a letter every day of Anti-Slavery Week – or you can study a letter per 

week over seven weeks. The letters can be used as part of a bible study group 

or for individual study. 

 

There will be the opportunity at the end for individuals and parishes to consider 

making a pledge to help make communities slavery free. 

 

We will send out a letter each day via email during Anti-Slavery Week. Please 

sign up below if you would like to join our mailing list to receive the letters. 

  

 

  

S I G N  U P  
 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchurchofengland.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D76911b2c79d088dfb39003a3f%26id%3D52408b0d92%26e%3D776fda3375&data=05%7C01%7Cdavid.maggs%40churchofengland.org%7Ccb92cec889da4599433e08da9fb10725%7C95e2463b3ab047b49ac1587c77ee84f0%7C0%7C0%7C637997880286610178%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AShCNFOSZnroBvt1Nb2DTXnfprCw2T3yyDUxUaiQAO8%3D&reserved=0

